
HAMILTON MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Welcome to our 2nd  2021-2022
ELA PAC Meeting ! 

Bienvenidos a Nuestra Segunda  
Reunión de ELA PAC del 2021-2022 ! 



ELA-PAC Agenda 

★ Welcome 
★ 8th Grade continuation information.
★ Summer Academy 
★ Cyber safety
★ Closing the year: Checking on students’ 

performance.
★ Grades and school platforms: Schoology, 

HMS Newsletter, etc. Hands-on Practice
★ Message from Admin



ELA PAC 
Mrs. Fernanda Dillon  - Principal 

Amber Shearer - Assistant Principal

Rachel Langberg- Assistant Principal

Dimarlys Suarez - Family Liaison

Johanna Melo - ELD Team Lead 

Patricia Throckmorton - ELA-S Resource Teacher

Joel Mollman - ELD Teacher

Ayda Ariza - ELD Teacher



School Liaison- Dimarlys Suarez

720-423-9456
Dimarlys_suarez@dpsk12.net

How Can I Help?

★ School and community partnership
★ Parent teacher Conferences
★ Outreach and Support
★ School and Community Events
★ School Communication
★ PTSA and CSC
★ Registration Assistance
★ Family Resources
★ Volunteering



Continuation for 8th grade

★ Continuation will be held on Friday, May 27th from 5:30-7:00 pm. 
★ Each student may bring 3 guests to the event and children under 2 

years old do not count as a guest but they must be on the lap of 
an adult. 

★ We are putting a slide together for continuation and need your 
help. 

★ Please consider sharing your photos 
with Hamilton by filling out a quick form here.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe_7fQDIlx5gIN5LOW9x2x-XcBoMqPi-Bp8iMYYYwCtCOUWtg/viewform


Summer Program Information

Ninth Grade Academy
Ninth Grade Academy is a one-week program for incoming 9th graders at their 
new high school. The program helps students prepare for a successful high 
school experience by getting acquainted with staff, peers, and the school 
building. Focus areas include school culture, high school success skills, and 
relationship-building. Participants earn 2.5 high school credits. All freshmen at 
participating schools are encouraged to attend!  Email: 
ninth-grade-academy.groups@dpsk12.net for more information and to enroll.

mailto:ninth-grade-academy.groups@dpsk12.net


Cyber Safety
● Students should be kind and treat others with respect - behavior on 

the internet (Schoology and Google included!)
● Students should not download items unless they know where they are 

coming from and who sent the item! 
○ Schoology assignment from a known teacher = OK 
○ Random picture from a website you have not been to before = 

STOP
● STUDENTS SHOULD STOP, CLOSE THE PAGE and TELL AN 

ADULT if they encounter anything that gives them that “uh oh” feeling 
and makes them feel unsafe. 

● Students must not join Google Meetings unless they come from 
their TEACHER’s Invite! 



Checking on Students’ performance: be Successful at 
School

★ Direct Help with Homework
★ Keep in touch with teachers 

(request interpretation if needed).
★ Come to Parent Teacher 

conferences.
★ Parent Portal
★ Check their performance on 

Schoology.
★ Hamilton Newsletter 
★ Practice work at home

https://hamilton.dpsk12.org/technology-support/
http://hamilton.dpsk12.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1zL0gKrsXW0ycQKvV-ZYAilA0kRXzstZGaKfu5Q6LyRI/edit?usp=sharing


Important to know...

Parents can log in to check 

the grades and 

assignments for every 

subject. 

Schoology

A, B, C =Student 
is passing the 
subject.

D, F = Student is 
failing and needs 
to work harder to 
improve his/her 
grades.



Important to know...

Parents can log in to check 

the grades, schedule, 

attendance.

Parent Portal
myportal.dpsk12.org



Let’s practice using a Chromebook 

★ Let’s check Schoology 
together.

★ Where can I find the HMS 
Newsletter?

★ What other websites are 
useful?



Let’s hear from our Principal Mrs. Fernanda Dillon

 



Parent Survey - Encuesta para Padres



Thanks for coming ! Gracias por Venir !! 

Enjoy the food!


